
 

 

 

 

St Mary’s Catholic Primary Newsletter 

Friday 17th February 2023 

Half-term 
Just a reminder that we break-up today for half-term. Have a great break everyone.  

Keeping Your Child Safe Online Parent Workshop 

Thank you very much to those parents who came for the workshop on Tuesday. Here 
are the slides used at the workshop.  

 

 

St Mary’s Catholic Primary School 
Coronation Crescent, Madeley, Telford, Shropshire, TF7 5EJ 
Telephone: 01952 388255  
Fax: 01952 388244 
E-mail: a3357@telford.gov.uk    
http://www.stmaryscatholicprimarytelford.co.uk 
 

Headteacher: Samantha Griffiths 
Assistant Headteacher: Helen Lambie 

School Business Manager: Nicola Pryce 

http://www.stmaryscatholicprimarytelford.co.uk/


 

Useful sites for further information 

● net-aware.org.uk/  

● kidsmart.org.uk/ 

● google.co.uk/intl/en/safetycenter/ 

● childnet.com/resources/star-toolkit 

● nspcc.org.uk/  

● internetmatters.org/ 

● thinkuknow.co.uk/ 

● esafety-adviser.com/ 

● vodafone.com/content/digital-

parenting/learning-and-fun/digital-parenting-

magazine.html 

● o2.co.uk/help/nspcc 

Test My Best 
Children are invited to create something – a photo, 
knitting, a cake, a craft project and enter it into our 
termly competition. All children will receive a 
certificate and winners will get a prize. This term’s 
title is ‘Springtime’.  
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Pencil cases and 
belongings 
Please could we kindly ask 
that children do not bring 

pencil cases or belongings, into school. 
Children do not need anything for school, 
everything is provided. Thank you 
 

Council to support Telford & Wrekin families through new family hubs 

Telford & Wrekin Council has been successful in securing a share of the government’s 
Family Hubs funding. As a result, borough families are set to benefit from a £3.2m 
funding boost to help them access a ‘one stop shop’ for community services and help 
children to achieve the best start for life. 

Family Hubs aim to support families in overcoming difficulties and building strong 
relationships with children and young people aged 0 -19 (25, if they have special 
educational needs and disabilities). Services will include supporting new parents with 
infant feeding, perinatal mental health support, parenting as well as home learning 
environment services.   

A wide range of local partners including health, education, early years and voluntary 
sector, will help deliver the Family Hubs services across the borough, with each hub 
being co-produced with parents and carers of local communities. A digital offer will 
also be in place to enable families to access 24/7 the Family Hubs’ services. 

The Council will be rolling out Family Hubs across the borough over the next three 
years, with the first Hub set to open in summer 2023. 



 



 

 



Snow 

If school is forced to close due to snow, we will list St 
Mary’s as closed at this web address: 
https://schoolclosures.telford.gov.uk/ and we will do our 
utmost to send a Parentmail out also.  

Ten by Ten 

By the time your child is ten at St Mary’s, they will have experienced most 
of these activities being promoted by Telford and Wrekin. Using the library 
is an activity that you can do together over the holidays. There also lots of 
places that you can visit for free. These include: 

• Apley Woods 
• Bowring Park 
• Dale End District 

Park 
• Dawley Hamlets 
• Dawley Park 
• Dothill 
• Granville Country 

Park 
• Hartshill District 

Park 
• Ketley Paddock 

Mound 
• Lightmoor 
• Lilleshall Hill 
• Limekiln Woods 
• Lodge Field 
• Madebrook Pool and Stirchley Dingle 
• Madeley Pit Mounds 
• Randlay Valley 
• Rough Park 
• Telford Town Park 
• The Beeches 
• The Cockshutt 
• The Ercall and Lawrence's Hill 
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Diary Dates 

27.2 Monday 27th Test My Best 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Thursday 2nd March Year 1 Trip to Ancient 
High House 

 
 
 
Friday 3rd March World Book Day 
 
 

Children are invited to create something 
– a photo, knitting, a cake, a craft project 
and enter it into our termly competition. 
All children will receive a certificate and 
winners will get a prize. This term’s title is 
‘Springtime’.  
 
 
 
 
 Information has been sent via letter. 
 
 
The first World Book Day in the UK 
and Ireland took place in 1997 to 
encourage young people to discover 
the pleasure of reading. We ask that 
all children dress-up as a character 
from their favourite book and bring 
that book to school too if they have 
it. All children will receive a book 
token on the day too.  

6.3 Tuesday 7th March 8.50am  
 Year 5/6 ALC Curriculum Assembly 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Thursday 9th Mini Vinnies Lent Walk  

Parents are invited to our assembly to 
see all the work that your child’s class 
have been doing and to celebrate 
achievement and progress. It lasts about 
45 minutes. You do not need to book 
places to attend. We hope to see you 
there. 
 
 
We will be raising money for Mini-Vinnies 
and Cafod by doing a lent walk. All 
children will need their wellies and we 
ask that they collect as many pennies as 
they can from family members to 
participate. All money goes to those most 
in need.  

13.3 Monday 13th March Year 5/6 HL Space 
Centre Trip 

 
Tuesday 14th March 8.50am  
Year 1 Curriculum Assembly 
 
 
Thursday 16th March Reception 
Curriculum Assembly 

More information has been sent via letter 
 
Parents are invited to our assembly to 
see all the work that your child’s class 
have been doing and to celebrate 
achievement and progress. It lasts about 
45 minutes. You do not need to book 
places to attend. We hope to see you 
there.  



 
 
Tuesday 14th March  
Parents Open Afternoon 3.15-4.15pm 
 
Friday 17th March at 11.50pm 

Mother’s Day Lunch  

 
 
All parents are invited. 
 
 
Letters will be sent home to book places.  

20.3 Monday 20th March Year 5/6 ALC Space 
Centre Trip 

 
21st – 28th March 
 Sustainability Week 
 
22nd March 8.50am  
5/6 HL Curriculum Assembly 

More information has been sent via letter 
 
 
 
 
Parents are invited to our assembly to 
see all the work that your child’s class 
have been doing and to celebrate 
achievement and progress. It lasts about 
45 minutes. You do not need to book 
places to attend. We hope to see you 
there. 
 

27.3 30th March Easter Egg Hunt 
 
 
 
 
31st Easter Service in hall 

We ask that parents donate Easter eggs if 
they can. We do purchase hundreds of eggs 
for the children to find but the bigger eggs 
are usually donated. Thank you in advance.  

 


